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is the reason I made the call to The Official Solicitor this morning. I felt it very concerning that I have never been contracted since
the 8 March 2019 from The Official Solicitor or Enfield Council yet The Official Solicitor stated to Enfield Council that I could act
as Litigation Friend for my son.
 
This is what has been stated in the letter to the court to restore the court proceedings from Enfield Council for the Claim for
Possession.
 

"We write to request that the proceedings be now restored. The Official Solicitor has responded to the request
to act as Litigation Friend to the Defendant advising that they will not so act instead the Defendant mother Mrs
Cordell will act as Litigation Friend to the Defendant".

 
 
Could you please confirm via this email, what was stated to me this morning on the phone call I made, that there has never been
any application to The Official Solicitor from Enfield Council regarding my son Mr Simon Cordell to act as a Litigation Friend in
court proceedings for a Claim for Possession?
 
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell
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